

s in previous years, Educational Scholarships will be awarded to atrisk youth who have had to assume adult responsibilities while meeting academic challenges. If you know of such a person, please have them apply on our website puritanlawn.com or by emailing:

Edfoundation@puritanlawn.com

The Puritan Lawn Educational Foundation is in its **31st year** and has contributed over \$200,000 to local students to further their education.

Applications must be received by March 31st. Please send to:

Puritan Lawn Educational Foundation 185 Lake Street Peabody, MA 01960



which the increased popularity and simplicity of cremation, our development team will be exploring options and areas for additional units in the park. Many spaces are being reserved by families planning ahead.

Outdoor niches are a very popular option for individuals choosing cremation due to affordability, convenience, and the many personalization options available.

If you have a friend or family member that would benefit from a pre-planning appointment, give us a call. Information is provided without obligation and can be provided via a park tour, a phone call, or even by E-mail.

Email: Info@puritanlawn.com

Phone: 978-535-3660

Spring 2023 Newsletter



Celebrating 90 Years of Community Service



Puritan Lawn
Memorial Park
Cemetery & Crematory

Dedicated to Plan-Ahead Programs Since 1933

which the harbingers of Spring on our doorstep we are excited to begin planning our in-person events and Park expansion projects.

This year's Memorial Day Service will include a few words from our State

Please Save the Date: Sunday, May 28th 11am at the Flag Circle



Representative Thomas Walsh and Veterans Services Director, Steve Patten. As in previous years, we will host the ROTC Color Guard. They will perform an armed exhibition.

e invite you and your family to attend and honor our Veterans.

We hope to have all details solidified by May and will provide updates on our website and Facebook page.



Grave flags will be available during week-end visitation for a \$5 donation

All proceeds will be donated to the Peabody Municipal Veterans Assistance Fund. This fund assists local Veterans in need. Please consider a donation of any amount to support our local Veterans.

Selections Begin In The Preserve

This summer, families will have an opportunity to select spaces in *The Preserve* section. This is a great opportunity for family members to reserve at pre-developed prices and **select spaces together**.



Plan-Ahead Seminars will be held the first Thursday of each month May-July. The seminar is intended for families to comfortably learn what's involved with planning ahead and how it can benefit families. Seminars which begin at 5:30pm in the Mansion adjacent to the family service office. Light appetizers and beverages will be provided. There is no charge to attend and not obligation to make plan-ahead arrangements.



RSVP for Upcoming Plan Ahead

Seminars: May 4, June 1, July 6

Contact: Info@PuritanLawn.com

or Call 978-535-3660

Visit: PuritanLawn.com

Follow Us:





